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Testimonial: Deputy Principal
‘’We adopted the Yondr programme at the beginning of the academic year 2022. Since then, we have noted a 

complete shift in the use of mobile phones on school campus. Students are much more engaged in classes without 

the distraction of phones, while also having the option to use their phone under teacher instruction when 

required during lessons. We have also observed an increased interaction among students during break times. It 

has drastically reduced the need for sanctions among students for using their mobile phones in school and parent 

support has been incredible in the adoption of this programme in our school.’’

-Tomás de Buitléir, Gaelcholáiste Cheatharlach
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Testimonial: Principal
‘’There's just more interaction among the pupils, 

they're talking to each other more," 

Éamonn Fitzmaurice, Principal, Pobalscoil Chorca Dhuibhne, Ireland
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Testimonial: Student
‘’It didn’t even take me a week to get used to it, it’s so 

much better. At lunchtime now we all talk to each other, 

and no one is on their phone,”

Student, Pobalscoil Chorca Dhuibhne, Ireland
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Testimonial: Principal
‘’We are delighted to have Yondr in our school and really see the 

benefits in Student Engagement, Behaviour and Academic 

Performance.

We are also happy to recommend Yondr to other schools. 

Liam Hassett, St. Michael’s, Ireland

Testimonials



               Testimonial: Principal



               Testimonial: Principal

Research





“The highest and most beautiful things in life are not to be heard about, nor read

about, nor seen, but are to be lived.”

- SØREN KIERKEGAARD


